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From: Sharon Baer 
To: ... 
Date: 112008 AM 
Subject: New construction Temp control 

Gentlemen and ladies 
Please reconsider carefully the installation of thermostats in new 
construction that can be at a remote location 
during an emergency. Consider rather building new power plants. This 
intrusion of Government into our lives is not the America our founding 
fathers envisioned for us. You have the power to stop this and continue 
the voluntary program now in place. I need go into the possibility 
of injury or even death that could result from the loss of power to a 
fragile individual given that there are no safeguards on the remote 
control of thermostats. 

you for your time and consideration. 

Sharon M. Baer 
5579 Malachite Ave 

CA 91 737 
(909) 987-4988 


